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Nomura Announces Donation to Support Treatment of Novel 
Coronavirus in China 

Tokyo, February 6, 2020—Nomura Holdings, Inc. today announced that it will donate 1.5 million 
RMB to support the treatment of people affected by the novel coronavirus. The donation will be 
made to the Embassy of the People’s Republic of China in Japan. 
 
Nomura extends its heartfelt condolences to the victims and their families, and its thoughts are 
with those still infected.  
 
“We appreciate that the Chinese government and everyone involved in the fight against the 
novel coronavirus are making extraordinary efforts, and we pay our deepest tribute to the 
medical staff and volunteers working hard on the frontline. To support these efforts, Nomura 
today decided to make a contribution to help prevent the spread of the virus in China,” said 
Toshiyasu Iiyama, Head of Nomura China Committee.  
 
 
 

Nomura 

Nomura is an Asia-headquartered financial services group with an integrated global network spanning over 30 
countries. By connecting markets East & West, Nomura services the needs of individuals, institutions, corporates and 
governments through its four business divisions: Retail, Asset Management, Wholesale (Global Markets and 
Investment Banking), and Merchant Banking. Founded in 1925, the firm is built on a tradition of disciplined 
entrepreneurship, serving clients with creative solutions and considered thought leadership. For further information 
about Nomura, visit www.nomura.com.  
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